
The Rotary Club of Canmore is pleased to present a new and 
rewarding opportunity for qualified high school students from across 

Canada. 

The ADVENTURES IN MOUNTAINS (AIM) Program will be held in Canmore, AB, and is 
scheduled for September 21 (Sunday) to 25 (Thursday), 2025.   

Eligibility and Focus
This program has been designed for 15-18 years old individuals interested in an  
exploration of activities, history and current issues in the Canadian Rockies. Participants 
will experience a variety of expert-guided explorations of recreation and educational 
activities, in and around, the Canmore region.  

AIM participants will focus on an understanding of the existing landscape, while en-
gaging in creative thinking regarding the future of mountainous regions in Alberta and 
other parts of our country. In addition, students will be treated to outstanding Canmore 
hospitality and have the opportunity to make new friends from all parts of our great 
country. 

Registration and Accommodation
Like other Rotary “Adventures” programs in Canada, registration will require sponsor-
ship by a Rotary club.  Costs will consist of the registration fee as well as travel expenses 
to and from Canmore. All AIM participants will stay at the Canmore Clubhouse hostel of 
the Alpine Club of Canada (Canada’s national mountaineering organization) where all 
food and social events will be provided. 

Additional information is available at the Rotary Club of Canmore’s website 
(https://rotaryclubofcanmore.ca/page/youth-projects). 

Have questions?
Please contact Rob Currie by email jrobcurrie@gmail.com or call 306-536-6500. 
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